
District 2 Assembly Report 
 
District 2 is busy preparing for the Alateen Round Up.  It will be held near Deland on 
Saturday October 29 at 8 AM.  Food and activities are planned and we are praying for 
good attendance.  Please check the website for details at 
http://www.afgarea9.org/alateen.html​ or email ​roundup2016@afgarea9.org​.  
 
We our planning our Gratitude Dinner for the following weekend on November 5 at 
Queen of Peace Church 6505 SW SR 200 in Ocala.  We have speakers and 
entertainment.  Attendees are asked to bring a side dish.  All are welcome and tickets 
may be purchased at the door for $5. 
 
Our Institutional Public Outreach to the Marion Sheriff’s Women’s Detention Center 
continues.  Another project is a trial with the Shands Vista Center to supply speakers 
and introductory meetings on their Family Day.  
 
The new Alateen group has developed a good core of six members.  We hope to have 
them involved with the Round Up and possibly attract other potential members.  
 
With gratitude for service, 

Bob C 

District Representative 
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